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Thrifty Foods Cards 
As a staff we are once again donating funds to purchase 

Thrifty Food cards to offer to some of the families within 
our school that will benefit from the extra funds at this 
time of year. Families are invited to contribute to the 

Thrifty Food cards project by dropping off donations at the 
office. Thank you for considering donating to this program. 

 
Active and Safe Routes to School 

  
The next meeting is December 6, 8:15 to 9:15 a.m. We 

will be doing our school walk about to examine access 
concerns from a walking and cycling perspective. Everyone 

is welcome to join us.  
 

English K Registration 
 January 23rd to 27th  
Click here for more information.  

French K & Grade 1 Registration 
 January 9th to 13th  

Click here for more information.  

Update on the New Curriculum 
Click here to read the letter from the Minister of Education 
regarding the new curriculum and the grade 4 and 7 
Foundation Skills Assessments. 

 

BAKE SALE THIS TUESDAY, DECEMBER 6  
The WE Club is holding a bake sale after school on 

Tuesday, December 6 with items selling for $1 - $2 each.  

Contributions are always gratefully accepted.  Please make 

sure you send a list of ingredients with your items.  All 

items need to be wrapped and ready to sell.  Funds will go 

to disaster relief in Haiti.  Thank you for your continued 

support and enthusiasm for everything the WE Club 

undertakes.  

 

HIGHLIGHTS: 

 
 Upcoming Events: 

Go to the calendar on the 
school website: 
https://sjd.sd61.bc.ca/calendar   

 
 Lost and Found 

If your child has lost 
we’ve probably found it. 
Please drop by and find 
your child’s missing 
items. 
 

 
 

 
 Me to We Club Updates  

Click here to read about 
the great stuff happening 
in the We Club,  
 

 1000x5 
Keep the books coming! 
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